
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 8th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
As we approach the summer term and before summer uniform is purchased, please see below. 
 

• Summer gingham dresses must be navy blue and white. There are a variety of options available this 
year – please ensure they are a full gingham dress and not a play suit.  
 

 
 
These can be purchased from: Tui Sainsburys, Next, Marks and Spencer. 
 
Please also see further uniform reminder below; 
 

• Tailored dark shorts. 

• Black shoes or black/navy sandals. School style trainers are not permitted. 

• Any hair accessories must be school colour and only used for keeping hair in position (not for fashion 
purposes). 

• PE uniform must be a plain white crew neck -shirt or a PE T-shirt with the school logo on and plain 
navy blue shorts.  

 
Please follow the link below to the school uniform page on the school website. It has lots of images to help.  
 
https://www.ourladyofgraceacademy.co.uk/page/?title=School+Uniform&pid=75 
 
Our children take such pride in their uniform, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Rathbone 
 
Principal 
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